
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To all Parents and Carers, 

 

Our School is taking part in the Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday the 29th of September 

2023. 

 

We will be holding it at 9am until 10am in the school hall, all parents and carers are very 

welcome. 

 

You will receive a free cup of tea or coffee, and there will be cakes for sale. Of course, as it is 

a cake sale, we need you to donate some cakes for us to sell!  These can be home baked, or 

shop bought cakes.  However, for home baked products it is essential that we have a list of 

all ingredients used in case of allergies. 

 

Cakes can be brought to our school office from Thursday morning ready or on the morning.  

 

IMPORTANT: Please ensure any cake products you donate/bake for the coffee morning   DO 

NOT CONTAIN NUTS. 

 

This event will give parents a chance to have a ‘cuppa and a chat’ once they’ve dropped their 

children off at school.  Don’t worry if you don’t fancy cake at 9am in a morning, we’ll have 

bags at the ready to do ‘take away’ for later! 

 

It would be lovely to see our school community join together and raise money for such a 

good cause.  Any cake left over will be sold to parents at the end of the school day so please 

remember to bring a few pennies with you just in case you get tempted! 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Tabatha Kenny – Family Support Worker  

                              &  

Mrs Sallyanne Dunstan - Headteacher 

 
 


